Sanofi pasteur would like to provide comments related to the adolescent immunization manuscript. We would like to acknowledge the collective time and effort put into this initiative and appreciate the comprehensiveness of the  document.  Below are a couple of comments for your consideration:
i) The development of communication materials to educate adolescents, their parents, and providers is mentioned on page 9 and restated in Table 1 on page 15, but outreach to providers is not mentioned. As we know from various studies, the education of providers is an important component to overall vaccine uptake and should be part of NVAC's recommendations for improving adolescent vaccination rates.
ii) On page 6 - 2nd paragraph, the use of the term "hook" could convey misleading interpretations and could potentially be perceived as a "trap" to get adolescents into the health care system.  We suggest the use of similar terms, such as "access point" or "invitation" that could prevent this connotation.  The sentence would read "...Bringing adolescents into the health care system by promoting vaccinations could be thought of as an invitation that brings this age group into the system for other important health and healthcare messages and activities. ..."
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments.  We look forward to working with all stakeholders who are interested in addressing the challenges of immunizing adolescents.
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